Dear friends, 2016 marks our
second year of C. Eule Dance
being on the West Coast. We
had the opportunity to spread
our work to new areas in
California, starting with the
beautiful Old Town Temecula,
where we were invited to
perform in Temecula Theatre’s
new festival, Front and Main.
We started creating a new
work in response to
California’s struggle with the
drought, and we performed a
section of the work in Santa
Monica’s MixMatch Festival
and at Pasadena Art Night at
the ARC Studio Space.

We recently received the
great news that we have been
awarded our first grant in
California from the Culver City
Cultural Affairs Commission
called the Culver City
Performing Arts Grant!

The grant will help us in
presenting our own Season at
the Ivy Substation on June 23
and 24, 2017. For this concert,
we will also be celebrating
Culver City’s Centennial by
paying tribute to the city's
past and future, completing
our piece on the drought, as

well as presenting some of our

repertory that has only been
seen in New York.

As is C. Eule Dance’s tradition,
we will also conduct an
interactive workshop for
families after the matinee
performance to continue our
outreach efforts with children.

We have just appointed new
West Coast-based Board
Members, and we are excited
to welcome them to

C. Eule Dance! We also said
farewell to two of our
founding Board Members,
Marilyn Feuer and Jeremy
Kasha, and are grateful for
their many years of service.

In the Spring, we will be
holding a Benefit Party to
raise the additional funds
needed for our Season, so
please look out for that date.
In the meantime, any
donations you can make to
help fill the gap in our budget
would be greatly appreciated
and would help make our
work possible!

Happy New Year, we are
looking forward to seeing you
at our upcoming events!

Yours, Caron Eule
W
e

Artistic Director
C. Eule Dance, Inc.

2016 Dancers - Eboni Adams « Rachele Donofrio « Vanessa Dunn « Lorenzo Edwards « Jessica Gadzinski
Dominique McDougal « Ismael Murillo « Melody Nehls « Francisco Villa « Adam Ziv

Board Members - Caron Eule « Susan Moon « Bahar Rinsler « Michelle Vogel « Michael Yap « David Zlotchew
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